
New England Ratepayers Association 

December 17, 2018 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-7319 
deborah.howland@puc.nh.gov 

Re: Petition to Intervene on Docket No. DE 18-002 Eversource Energy 2018 Energy Service 
Solicitation and Senate Bill 365) 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Enclosed please find an original and six copies of the New England Ratepayers Association 
Petition to Intervene in the docket referenced above. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions regarding this petition. 

Sincerely, 

Marc Brown 
President 
New England Ratepayers Association 

PO Box 542 
Concord NH 03302 

603-369-4301 


